
The City of Carthage will conduct a public hearing for the proposed operating budget 
for fiscal year 2023-2024 on Monday, August 28, 2023, at 5:00 pm. The adoption of 
the ordinance approving the budget is scheduled for Thursday, August 28, 2023, at 
5:00 p.m. The meeting will take place at City Hall, 812 W. Panola, Carthage, Texas 
75633. 

THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL PROPERTY TAXES THAN 
LAST YEAR'S BUDGET BY $240,130 OR 9.76%, AND OF THAT AMOUNT, 
$21,709 IS TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM NEW PROPERTY 
ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS YEAR. 

 


